
Mandurama 
Public School 

Aim High Grow Strong! 

 

Term 4 

Week 10 

Last day of term 4 - Thursday 16th of December 

We wish the students of MPS the very best for the future in their new schools  

Clint, Chelsea, Rachel, Jack, Iarna, Carly 



Principal’s Message 

 

 

 

Newsletter Term 4, week 10 

Principals letter 

This is the final newsletter as we prepare our school to move into recess for 2022. 

Our school memorabilia has kindly been accepted by Mandurama Hall Committee so that the school’s memories stay in Mandurama. 

Many people have asked me about this and I can assure you that it is in safe hands. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful staff, students, families, and friends of our school. You have all gone 

above and beyond in making our school an exceptional place to be and to learn. 

To Mandurama - remember that the school isn’t closed. With new enrolment enquires to the Department of Education Mandurama PS 

could become operational again. It is your school in your village. 

I have very much enjoyed the past four years that I have led our school. We are very proud of our students and know that wherever they 

go, the memories of MPS will stay with them. Aim high! Fulfil your dreams. 

Finally I wish all staff, parents, families and especially the children the most wonderful Christmas, safe and relaxing holidays and a very 

very happy and prosperous and hopefully uninterrupted 2022. 

Kind regards to all 

Karen Brill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation Night 2021 



  

Christmas Maths  

While the year 6 students were at High School dur-

ing the week we made Christmas chains the same 

length as us or more. Chelsea’s chain was 3 

metres and 19cm 


